Linwood Neighborhood Association

11769 SE Beckman St.
Milwaukie, OR 97222

May 21, 2011
Clackamas County Commissioners and Staff

Dear All;

It was, yet again, voted unanimously by Linwood residents that we as a commu-
nity do not support the Sunnybrook Extension into 3-Creeks in any way shape or
form. There is no “compromise” that can make this road, regardless of size or
route palatable to this community.

You have repeatedly ignored the community's request for a minor correction of
the light reconfiguration at the W-bound lane of the SE 82nd Ave./Sunnyside Rd.
intersection making 2 left-turn lanes, rather than one. If the purpose is indeed to
move traffic East to West, this would go a long way to make that smoother.

The unrecoverable loss or “mitigation” of the 3-Creeks area as one of the last
natural habitats/old oak stands in the urbanized portion of Clackamas County, a
legacy to future generations, would be a “legally” criminal act on your part.

We have all witnessed the stripping of Mt. Scott over recent years and the loss
of large, natural parcels near our homes and businesses. We have seen the effects
of more people in the area, speeding past our schools, through our neighborhoods.

More of the same is neither desired nor necessary. Please call a halt to the Sun-
nybrook Extension now without further cost and more discontent within our area.

We hope to be able to appreciate your help to preserve what we have today.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

Beth and Lynn Kelland, Co-chairs
Wanda Drendel, Secretary

Dolly Macken-Hambright, Treasurer



